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I would like you to reconsider the position that you took when
you approved the proposed project to have 3,487.5 square feet of
open space (25 percent reduction). There has been 3 fires on the
property located at 1537 Cambria Street, Los Angeles, CA 90017.
My adjacent property was damaged during the first and second
fire. I have smoke damage and cracked windows. Then too, the
smoke is in the air that we are breathing. All of this has had an
adverse impact on our health, safety, and the environment. I'm
requesting that the apartment that will be built in the near future
won't be so close in proximity to my home. If you allow this to
move forward without making any changes such as reverting back
to the 4,550 square feet of open space as required by LAMC
Section 12.21 G.2, I fear that my house that was built in 1900,
will burn down one day.



